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Happy New Year! Welcome to The JDF  

February 2017 Newsletter                      

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

What an incredible year we’ve had! 

We owe a huge Thank You to all of our 

donors and volunteers who worked so hard 

to help us provide shoes, socks, foot care 

supplies, clothing and blankets to those in 

need. Your support makes all the difference 

for us and those we serve.  

This month we traveled to 5 shelters and 

provided a variety of shoes, socks, clothing, 

and blankets to the customers there. We also 

provided shoes and clothing to children in 

West Virginia. Without the support of our 

sponsors, donors, volunteers and Board 

Members, we could not accomplish our 

mission. Here are a few pictures of what 

your assistance provided this Christmas. 

Thank You, Thank You, Thank You.  

 

 

 

 

 

This is one of my favorite items to give away. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        Socks, scarfs, and hats for children and women.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Leather sneakers help fight off the cold in the winter. 

Before we set out for a delivery, we ensure 

the vehicles are filled with as many boxes 

and bags of shoes and clothing as possible. 

If we find there’s an empty spot, we fill it.  
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We worked with another nonprofit to add shoes, 

gloves, hats, blankets, and clothing to their outreach 

efforts.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Church and outreach volunteers work with the 

customers, praying with them and encouraging them 

as they picked up their supplies. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Giving away shoes is one of our favorite 

things to do. As we left the last shelter site, 

we saw a woman heading into the woods. 

Her backpack was filled with supplies and 

she had one of our shoeboxes tucked under 

her arm. Thank You for helping us serve 

others! 


